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TITLE 675 FIRE PREVENTION AND BUILDING
SAFETY COMMISSION

LSA Document #04-218
March 30, 2005

The Honorable R. Michael Young, Chair
Administrative Rules Oversight Committee
C/O Indiana Legislative Services Agency
200 West Washington Street

Suite 301

Indianapolis, Indiana 46204-2789
Attention: Sarah Burkman

Subject: LSA Document #04-218
Dear Senator Young:

On behalf of the Fire Prevention and Building Safety Commission (“Commission”), I am submitting this notice to the
Administrative Rules Oversight Committee in compliance with IC 4-22-2-25, because the agency has determined that the
promulgation of the captioned rule may not be completed within one year after publication of the notice of intent to adopt a rule.

The Commission published its notice of intent to adopt a rule for the captioned document on September 1, 2004 (27 IR 4047). The
rule was published as a Proposed Rule on January 1, 2005 (28 IR 1309). A Notice of Public Hearing was also published on December
1, 2004 /sic., January 1, 2005] (28 IR 1310). The first public hearing was held on March 17, 2005 and the second public hearing
is scheduled to be held on May 4, 2005.

Due to the changes proposed to the Commission by Senate Bill 56, it is possible that the Commission will not be able to hold a
meeting to adopt this rule until July 2005.

The Commission is expected to adopt the rule on or before July 6, 2005.

It is expected that the rule can be approved by the Governor by September 30, 2005.

The two hundred and fiftieth day after publication of the notice of intent to adopt a rule is May 9, 2005.
Sincerely,

John R. Weesner, Director, Technical Services
Department of Fire and Building Services



